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This is the last issue for this year and also the end of GAT Society 2002-2004 committee work task.

We have published our journal periodically for almost 2 years.  There are many changes from before.  However,

the same problem is not fixed.  We still lack of material especially the original articles from our readers.  Our

editorial boards tried to solve this problem by having our trainees writing more papers but this again still not

enough.

As we all know that the end of this year we will have our annual meeting, and as a new tradition we promoted

earlier.  We will have a post graduate course.  This year, we are focusing on GI oncology.  This will be presented

by many experts from this field including surgeons, oncologists and gastroenterologists.  Our scientific session is

also interesting.  We have, many interesting topics and some of them will be presented by our international

speakers. After all, the venue that we chose for this year annual meeting is the place that a lot people can not

hesitate to go and join us.  This meeting will be held in Krabee, one of the most beautiful province of Thailand.

See you all in Krabee

Rungsun  Rerknimitr, M.D.

Editor


